
Sheelagh Morgan 
10 Madison Court, 

Grattan Street, 
Dublin 2 

0862564348 / morgans@tcd.ie 
 
ByrneWallace LLP, 
88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
                                              RE: Trainee Recruitment 2022 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
                                  I am writing to you to apply for a position on the Trainee Recruitment 2022 programme at 
ByrneWallace LLP, as currently advertised on your website. 
 
At present, I am working at Fidelity International within their Pension Centre as a Client Services associate. This 
employment has been invaluable to me as I have gained a vast knowledge of pensions law and the legal 
procedures involved within a major financial corporation. It is a fast-paced environment, where diligence and 
attention to detail are vital and I believe this experience has been invaluable to me in preparing me for the 
necessary skills required to become a solicitor. 
 
I recently attended your online webinar, and found that listening to the different partners and employees and 
what their various roles entail within ByrneWallace LLP, confirmed that being a solicitor is the correct career 
choice for me. I am a dedicated and passionate individual and I believe that my core values of hard work as 
well as appreciation of diversity within the workplace fall in line with those of ByrneWallace LLP. 
 
I am currently enrolled in an FE1 preparatory course, with the intention of sitting  4 exams in March 2022 and 
the remaining in October of 2022. I have also completed a Higher Diploma in Legal Translation from the 
Honourable Society of King’s Inns, which further enhanced my knowledge, appreciation and interest in the 
legal world. 
 
Attached is my CV, however should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
I would like to thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Sheelagh Morgan 
 
 
                                     


